

## Indian Creek News

JANUARY 1991

CHRISTMAS WALK
Thanks to everyone who participated in our 1st Christmas
Walk. We hope to make it an annual event that everyone
can look forward to on the Sunday before Christmas.

NCHS ROSE BOWL
Congratulations to our high schoolers who are members
of the Nchs Marching Ironman Band in their participation
in the Rose Bowl Parade - Nicole Blank, Jennie DeMay,
and Kathy Parsons. We were all very proud of you!

COUNTY REIMBURSEMENT FOR ROADS
The County Highway Department will pay us a flat \$300 for reseeding of roadways. Larry Meyer needs to know the square footage for each roadway that was destroyed and had to be reseeded so the money can be distributed to the homeowners involved on a equitable basis. Please call Larry at 728-2460 as soon as possible.

BOARD MEETING MINUTES

Marsha Albritton has resigned her position on the Board as Secretary/Social Chairman. I have been appointed by the Board to fulfill the remainder of her term. Enclosed are minutes from the January 24th Board Meeting.

THIS NEWSLETTER MAILED MONTHLY TO ALL INDIAN CREEK RESIDENTS
BY ANNETTE HANCOCK, REALTOR
BRADY REALTY & ASSOCIATES / BETTER HOMES & GARDENS